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News and Events 
 

The Application Period for Global Network 
Weeks and Courses Opens in November 
Students can start to apply for Global Network 
Weeks and Courses in November.  For a list 
of schools participating in the March 2017 Global 
Network Week and the options available please 
check the GNAM website.  If a topic for a week is 
not listed yet, you may refer to previous weeks for 
reference.  All topics will be posted by the end of 
November.  A listing of online Global Network 
courses to be offered in the first half of 2017 will also be posted on the 
website.  Some courses are already listed, and all available courses will be 
posted during the month of November. Students can check with their MBA 
Director or the office of international relations at their school in mid-
November for information about how to apply.   

 

 

  

FGV-EAESP, Renmin University of China 
Business School and Hitotsubashi ICS Lead in 
Student Participation in 2016 GNAM Leadership 
Survey 
More than two thousand students from all 28 
Global Network schools have responded to the 
2016 Global Network Leadership survey, and more 
than one thousand alumni from 24 Global Network schools have 
responded.   
Congratulations to FGV-EAESP, Renmin University of China School of 
Business and Hitotsubashi ICS for garnering student participation rates of 
76%, 71% and 66%, respectively.  Some schools expect to increase their 
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participation rates for students and alumni this week, so the survey 
deadline has been extended until November 6, 2016.  For students and 
alumni who have not yet taken the survey, please take the survey now and 
help increase the rate of participation from your school.  For updates 
on school participation rates >> 
 

  

Dispatches from GNW2016  
 

   

   

Read about student experiences during the October Global Network Week 
on the News page of the GNAM website and Tumblr of the website. 
 

  

Meet the GNAM Student Ambassadors 
Nineteen schools have already appointed GNAM Student Ambassadors 
who will work with their school administrations, their home 
school  student communities and student ambassadors at other GNAM 
schools to identify new opportunities and shape existing 
GNAM initiatives. With interests that include entrepreneurship, gastronomy, 
travel, tennis, soccer, martial arts, photography, dancing and 
music, sustainability and integrating people with disabilities in the 
workplace, the students represent a range of clubs in addition to their 
schools and countries.  Learn more about the ambassadors >>  
 

Call to GNAM Students and Faculty on LinkedIn 
GNAM Faculty on LinkedIn are encouraged to join the GNAM Faculty 
LinkedIn group.  Only faculty and staff affiliated with GNAM will be 
accepted into the group, which we hope will serve as a way to connect 
faculty with similar interests across the network.  
Students, alumni, faculty and staff are all invited and encouraged to join the 
GNAM LinkedIn group.   
 

 

 

Newsletter archive  
Previous editions of the GNAM newsletter are available on the Contact 
page of the GNAM website.  
 

  

Your news?  
Please send news from your school for the next edition of this newsletter to 
elizabeth.wilkinson@yale.edu.   
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Visit: advancedmanagement.net  
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